
May 2003 
 

The front entrance signs are now complete with lighting.  Many of you told us the red 
brick didn’t match the new signs.  Therefore, we had the brick power washed and painted 
by Highview Painting Company.  The board members and zone representatives did the 
weeding and landscaping.  We plan to add hardy mums and bulbs in the fall.  Please feel 
free to pull weeds anytime you see them pop up!  Your help is always appreciated. 
 
 
The winners of the $50 gift certificates in the prize drawing: 
 

Billy and Shirley Montgomery  4709 Oak Bend Dr. 
Willis and Johanna Brothers  11102 Shady Hollow Dr. 
Sonny and Jill Cease    4707 Shenandoah Dr. 

 
The results of the snow removal and garbage collection questionnaire are: 
 

Snow Removal:  40% FOR  60% AGAINST 
 

Community-wide Garbage Collection:  90% FOR 10% AGAINST 
 
Based on the results, there will be no change on snow removal.  The Community 
Association will NOT provide snow removal and there will be no increase in dues for 
such service. 
 
We are getting estimates for community-wide garbage collection.  The estimates will 
have prices for collection with and without cans, recycling and yard waste.  You will be 
able to select the services you want and the garbage company will bill homeowners 
directly.  The program will be optional, but the more homeowners that participate, the 
better the rates will be.  More information will be provided once bidding is completed. 
 
The next annual meeting will be held late summer/early fall.  Please let us know if you 
prefer a week night or weekend day for the meeting.  You can e-mail us at this website 
(www.bhhca.org.) or contact your zone rep. or any board member. 
 
2003 Annual Dues were past due as of May 1.  If you have not made your payment, 
please do so to avoid additional costs and/or further collection action. 
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